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   November 25, 2020  
  
Dear Brentwood Families,  
  
The Brentwood Borough School District was notified this week of six cases of COVID-19. The cases 
were reported as follows; one confirmed case at Moore, one confirmed positive and two presumed 
positive cases at Elroy, and two confirmed cases at the Middle/High School. The term “presumed 
positive” means that someone within the household tested positive and is not able to isolate from the 
remaining members of the family. Instead of recommending the testing of the other household 
members they are being treated as presumed positive cases.   
  
The Superintendent and the President of the Governing Board signed the attestation form indicating 
that the District planned to return in a hybrid schedule on Tuesday, December 1, 2020. Due to the new 
requirements listed in the mandates, Elroy elementary school will be closed beginning on November 
25, 2020 and lasting through Friday, November 27, 2020. Cleaning and disinfecting will take place on 
Wednesday and Monday. Contact tracing and case investigation have been concluded. If District 
personnel is notified of additional positive cases over the Thanksgiving break, follow-up messages and 
instructions will be sent to families.   
  
The Chromebooks arrived as scheduled today. On Monday, November 30, the process of labeling and 
assigning asset tags will resume, and an update on distribution will be sent to families.   

  
We remain committed to providing educational, athletic, artistic, and social/emotional opportunities for 
our students. We are grateful for the support of our families. We will keep families informed of any 
changes to the schedule or modifications to our Health and Safety plan.   
  
If you would like more information about the updated frequently asked questions, please visit our 
website at bb-sd.com, select Departments, scroll down to the COVID-19 section, and click the link 
called FAQs updated 10-2-2020.   
  
  
Sincerely,   
  

  
Amy M. Burch, D.Ed.   
Superintendent of the Brentwood Borough School District  

 
 


